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CERP Working Group UPU 
 
 
The CERP Working Group UPU held two meetings since the last CERP Plenary: 
 

- On 10 October 2013 in Lisbon 
- On 18-19 March 2014 in Vilnius, 

 
The related reports can be found in CERP PL 2014 Doc 7a and CERP PL 2014 Doc 7b. 
 
CERP members are requested  
 

- to take note of these reports, 
 

- to approve  
o the “Working Methods for CERP in UPU matters”, 
o the “Draft letter to the International Bureau (IB) of the Universal Postal 

Union (UPU) concerning European Committee for Postal Regulation 
(CERP) contribution concerning clear decision making processes within 
the UPU”, 

- both annexed to CERP PL 2014 Doc 7b. 
 
 
 


